
Tuesday, 9th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We have been thinking carefully about how best to support the social and academic progress of all
of our Year 3 children. After careful consideration, we have decided to mix the classes to create
more balanced groups for Year 4.

Our teachers and staff are all committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and we will
work closely with the new groups to create a positive and collaborative working environment from
the start of the new school year. Our aim is that every child will feel happy, valued and confident in
their new class. When creating these new classes, the teaching staff have considered what is in
the best interests of individual children and classes as a whole, as well as friendship groups and
working relationships.

We are sure that our Year 4 children and teachers will have a very successful and enjoyable year.
Your child’s new class will be shared in their end of year report which they will be bringing home at
the end of the day on Thursday 11th July 2024.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Moore
Head of School


